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Hamre Jaime

From: Barbara Chalberg-Dickson <barbarac12@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 8:38 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB4075

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

As an owner of 2 ½ acres on Evergreen Rd. in Hillsboro, We definitely support HB4075 and put ourproperty back into 
URBAN RESERVES where it belongs!!! 
Barbara Chalberg-Dickson 
30245 NW Evergreen Rd 
AKA 305 NE Evergreen Rd. 
Hillsboro, OR 
503-640-8242 
 
Ps…City of Hillsboro can arbitrarily change my mailing address to their grid but we are definitely stuck in AF5 and Farm 
Reserves. 
What the heck?!   
Plus, they TOOK my frontage on Evergreen for THEIR water pipeline on AF5 land.  
Plus, they also put a huge water tower in my back yard (City of Hillsboro building on county land.) 
Seems like these things only happen when the bureaucrats want their way and the landowner has no say in it! 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


